
 

Key messages  

of the Slovenian Presidency of the Alpine Convention 2023-2024  

to strengthen the resilience of the Alps 

 

The Alps are facing many cross-border challenges but also offering opportunities 

for cooperation to find solutions to preserve this specific territory and life in it.  

The Alpine Convention will continue its endeavours to pursue the sustainable 

development of the Alps in the economic, ecological and social spheres.  

The Alpine Convention shall contribute to preserve and improve quality of life by 

protection, renovation and sustainable development of settlements to enable 

people to live and work in the Alps.  

It is crucial to increase funding for prevention activities to cope with water 

related natural hazards. The corresponding projects should implement nature-

based solutions that will strengthen resilience.  

The Alpine Convention is an excellent platform to learn from the experience of 

others in order to increase the resilience to climate change. With the 

dissemination of the results of the Young Academics Award we will ensure the 

development of evidence-based solutions.  

The Alpine Convention shall address the most pressing challenges in the thematic 

areas of water, energy and tourism.  

Slovenia is planning a national conference on adaptation of settlements to 

climate change in the spring, in cooperation with the Alpine Climate Board, for 

which we thank them in advance. The exchange of experiences in flood and 

landslide recovery is important here, and we would be grateful if the Contracting 

Parties would draw our attention to their good practices. 
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